Tuesday, January 25, 2011
HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN

Students

As a reminder — parking lots are off-limits during class time. This includes P.E. students found in the parking
lot or students jumping a fence. Students found in the parking lots or jumping the fence will be assigned
Thursday or Saturday School.

The Journalism class wants you to take the Meteor with you on vacation. If you are planning to travel somewhere,
come by the Journalism class (Rm. 410 in the library) and get your copy of the Meteor. While on your vacation
have someone take your picture with the paper, then email the picture to us at hhsmeteor2011@gmail.com and we
will put it in our next issue of the Meteor.

The office has new artwork displayed! Drop in and enjoy the many talents of Hanford High students.

Send your favorite valentine a message. Bring your message by the Journalism room or email it to us at
hhsmeteor2011@gmail.com and we will put it in our Valentine issue. Messages must be received by February 1.

Seniors: A few more good scholarships have come in since the booklet was distributed. You should pick up
those special applications in the Career Center. There is also a $12,000 general scholarship from CA
Technology Professionals that is NOT based on financial need! The deadline to turn most of the applications in
is January 27, and that date will be here before you know it.

Join us for Art Club on Mondays at lunch in Rm. 605.

All students involved in Chess Club — practice will be Monday-Thursday in Rm. 803 during lunch. Come and
practice for upcoming events.

Attention all MESA members and students interested in MESA. We are meeting Tuesdays and Thursdays at
lunch in Rm. 803.

There will be an “S” Club meeting on Thursday, 1/27 at lunch in Rm. 204. Bring $3 for pizza and water.
ASL Club meeting every Thursday for the months of January and February. Meet in Rm. 802 at lunch!

Christian Club meets on Friday in Rm. 101. Everybody is welcomed to join us. Please bring $3 for pizza and
water.

Attention all track athletes who want to throw shot-put and discus, practice begins Monday, 1/31 in the bowl at
3:15 p.m. See Coach Mesa in Rm. 151 if you have any questions.

CARING
“There ARE TWO WAYS oOf spreading lighT: 1O be The candle or THe mIRROR
THAT ReflecTs iT.” - Edith WhARTON

Predict - WHAT will HAppen NexT

Bullpups remember.., your character counts everywhere..all the time!



